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"India is combating a massive global pandemic with its resources available in the health sector. The health sector is 
expecting more specific allotments in this year’s budget to mitigate COVID-19 and help in the growth of the telemedicine 
sector. The telemedicine segment is growing at a rapid pace and in the future, we are expecting more technological 
innovations to take place in the industry therefore, the budget should be well allocated to the healthcare sector to initiate new 
innovations to be prepared for the fight with pandemics like COVID-19 in the future. It is important especially in a country like 
India where digital health can truly provide care to areas with short supply of doctors. Increased allocation of budget for 
promotion of telemedicine, home-based healthcare and national digital health mission implementation will help in building a 
strong healthcare ecosystem in the country. Telemedicine has potential to improve access to healthcare in remote and rural 
areas. Home-based healthcare will reduce burden on limited healthcare facilities. Digital Health along with various 
innovations should be encouraged for India’s future growth in population health. The government should also support private 
players and startups in this segment to increase the current coverage of the locations including tier-2 and tier-3 cities to 
provide the advanced healthcare facilities in these areas."
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